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MARCH MEETING LECTURE

Inside this issue...

Philomena Durcan will be the featured speaker at the March Guild

President’s Message meeting. She introduced Celtic design to the quilt world in 1980

Officer Directory

April Lecture

Bus Trip

Workshop Notices

with the publication of her first book, “Celtic Quilt Designs.” Since
then she has lectured and given workshops throughout the world on
her Interlace, Spiral, and Floral designs. Her work has been
exhibited internationally in numerous museums and shows, and she
has been featured in quilting magazines and television shows. Her
lecture, “Color In My Quilts” is a visual narrative of her work from
the beginning struggles with color to later successes. Since the study
of color is a process, Philomena will share her thoughts on the

Friendship Block process of risk and success. Her lecture is meant to be inspirational

Quilter’s Tea

and to give encouragement to quilters who have questions about
color. Philomena is originally from County Sligo, Ireland, where she
was greatly influenced by her mother, a lace maker. She has since

February Meeting combined her Irish heritage with her designs and needlework skills

Minutes

to develop a new and unique concept of fabric art. She lives in the
San Francisco Bay area where she continues to teach and to explore

b
Treasurer’s Report new horizons in Celtic design.

March & April Philomena will teach a “Celtic Interlace” class on Tuesday, March 9,
Class Reg. Forms at the All Saints Lutheran Church (8251 Pioneers). Interlace is one of

Quilt Show

the most important Celtic art forms. This class attempts to preserve
this ancient and beautiful tradition. The student will have a hands-
on experience in learning the basic techniques of Celtic Bias
Applique. The students will become familiar with the under and
continued on page 2...

Lincoln Quilters Guild — Quilting since 1973
On the Internet at http://LQG.tripod.com
Meeting the second Monday of each month < September through May
Seventh-Day Adventist Church < 4015 South 49 Street < Lincoln, Nebraska
Gathering at 6:30 p.m. < Program & Meeting at 7:00 p.m.




| OFFICIAL PUBLICATION
OF THE
LINCOLN QUILTERS GUILD
LINCOLN, NE

! puplished nine months of the year:
I September,  October,  November,

January, February, March, April, May
| and a Summer issue.

I Editor & Layout: Sherry Taylor
I Circulation: Carol Curtis

I The deadline to submit articles and
ads for inclusion in the Plain Print is
the Wednesday following the Guild

I meeting.

Next newsletter deadline:
March 10, 2004

ADVERTISING
Business Ad Rates:
A 3 1/2 " x 2" sized ad is $20 for the
first month and $15 per month for
subsequent months.

A3 1/2 " x 4" sized ad is $35 for the
first month and $30 per month for
subsequent months.

Ads must be camera-ready.

Any individual may place a classified
quilt-related ad in the "Quilters'
Exchange" at a cost of $5 for 30
words. Send exact text for ads.

Send articles and ads with payment
(payable to "Lincoln Quilters Guild")
to:
Sherry Taylor

202 Lakewood Drive

Lincoln, NE 68510

Tel: (402) 483-5442

e-mail: staylor@ameritas.com
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A Message from the President. ..

Hello all... . as we approach the Quilt Show
coming up this June 11, 12, and 13, I want to
challenge each one of you to contribute to the
show. The possibilities are endless! If you
have never shown a quilt before, please
consider entering yours this year. Make a
wall hanging or doll for the auction. Volunteer to white-glove
or hang quilts. Pass the dates on to your family and friends.
Remember that the profit that we gain from the show
supplements our budget, and potentially pays for many of our
speakers during the next two Guild years. Please consider your
role in the upcoming Quilt Show.

Vicky Skuodas,
Guild President
2003 - 2004 LQG Officers

President------------ccmmmmmm oo Vicky Skuodas
President Elect ---------=--------------- Marilyn Rembolt
Vice President-----------cccccccccooooo Barb Clement
Vice President Elect ------------ccccc--- Cindy Weyers
Secretary ---------------------------- Jeanne Atkinson '
Treasurer -----------=cm-------c-oo—m—oo Sheila Green
Treasurer Elect ---------=---=cccu--- Lin Gowin-O'Brien
Adviser -~ ---------mmmm e oo oo Sheryl Jonas

March Lecture continued from page 1...

over process which is characteristically Celtic and
synonymous with the Interlace art form. Class topics
include fabric selection and arrangement, and introduction
to tools that simplify and enhance the work, and mastering
the Celtic bias appliqué. Many samples will be shown in
class. A class registration form is available on page 11. The
deadline to register is February 27. Contact Barb Clement

at (402) 488-9054.
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APRIL MEETING LECTURE
& CLASS INFORMATION

“Leaping Past Fear &
Discovering Your Niche”

The guest lecturer for the April Guild
Meeting will be Joyce R. Becker, a prize-
winning  quilter  specializing in
landscape quilts.  Her art has been
displayed internationally in confests,
invitational exhibits, including Houston
and Paducah. Her acclaimed book,
Nature's Patterns, published by the Quilt
Digest Press in 1996, profiles 23 quilt
artists and their work. She has studied
with a host of quilting personalities and
is a founder of the Association of Pacific
Northwest Quilters hosting the Great
Pacific Northwest QuiltFest. Joyce's zest
for life and positive attitude results in
lectures and workshops that continue to
inspire, inform and entertain quilters
around the world. Joyce will be teaching
a class “Luscious Little Landscapes,” on
Tuesday, April 13, at the All Saints
Lutheran Church (8251 Pioneers). A

~ class registration form is on page 11.

T

Lincoln Quilters Quild
2004 Quilt Show

“Grandma’s Legacy &
Beyond”
June 11 —-June 13
Lux Middle School — 79~ & High
Streets
Lincoln, Nebraska

See Insert for Quilt Show
Entry Form!

+4++
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LQG SPRING BUS TRIP!

Get ready for a fun-filled trip to "The Buttonhole" quilt shop
in McPherson, Kansas on Saturday, April 17, 2004. Plans
are underway for a Quilter's dream get-away! There'll be
treat bags, movies, pop and popcorn on the bus to while
away the hours. We'll have juice and muffins for breakfast
for you as well.

Leave you UFQO's and OLD fabric behind and join us for a
wonderful day out! We will take reservations at the March
Guild meeting or you can send the form and check (payable
to LQG) to: Kathy Spitsen, 7609 Cooper Avenue, Lincoln,
NE 68506 to reserve your spot! The cost of the trip is $45
payable at the time of registration and is non-refundable
unless someone takes your place. More details will be
coming! Any questions, call Cindy Hanzel at 488-8690 or
Kathy Spitsen at 488-9557.

2004 LQG SPRING BUS TRIP REGISTRATION
"The Buttonhole" in McPherson, Kansas
Saturday, April 17, 2004
$45/Person

I Name:

| Address:

I Telephone Number:

|

Return this form with payment (make checks payable to LQG) to:
I Kathy Spitsen, 7609 Cooper Avenue Lincoln, NE 68506.
|

Note: Registration fee is non-refundable unless someone takes
I your place.
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Dear LQG Members,

Hello. My name is Melissa Mager, my
mom was Linda Mager. Some of you may
have kpown her and you are just the
people I would like to hear from. My mom
was a member of Lincoln Quilters Guild
until she passed away in the summer of
2002. Quilt Guild was one of my mother’s
favorite events to go to. She was always
talking about it. I am beginning to make a
memory book jfor myself about my mother.
I know that my mom did many things and
had many friends that I do not even Know
about. I would love to learn about any
insight you have about my mother...good
or bad. © Anything that any of you could
share with me about her would be greatly
appreciated; my whole family would love
to hear your stories of my mom and how
she affected you. If you are interested in
helping me with this memory book, please
mail or email me any stories, quotes,
pictures or memories that you have of my
mother that you could share with me. I
would like to start on this as soon as
possible. Thank you so much for your help
and giving me this time to express my
sincere gratitude for being such wonderful
friends to my mother and being such a
wonderful part of her life.

Sincerely,

Melissa M. Mager

2406 North 76th Street

Lincoln, NE 68507

e-mail:  Mel8880@hotmail.com

+4++

Guild Workshop Notices

Monday Morning Quilting meets the 4" Monday of the
month at the Resource Room at 10:00 a.m. This is the
Guild's morning workshop. EVERYONE is welcome.
Currently we are working on a quilt for the Quilt Show
2004 auction. We have show and tell, work on personal
projects, seek ideas, share techniques, trade fabric and patterns. We are a
diversified group. Beginners, experienced, traditional, you name it, we have
at least one quilter who fits the category. We would love to have you join
us!

This is a "no host" group. You don't have to do a thing but come! Come
any time, all the time, whenever you can. Stay two hours, one hour or
whatever time you have. We are a flexible group. If the 4t Monday is a
holiday, there will be no group meeting that month. This will happen in May
and some years in December. See you there...4 Monday...10:00 a.m. !
Questions? Contact Janice at 420-6326.

+4++

* * Evening Stars Workshop has new

Meeting Location!

Evening Workshop is moving to a new location! The
Back Porch is moving and so are we. Starting in March, the group will
now meet at the Charles H. Gere Library located at 2400 South 56t
Street (56! & Normal) in Room #2 on the fourth Monday of every month
from 6:30 - 9:00 p.m.  Tables will be set up for us. The group is
registered as "Lincoln Quilters Guild 2" at the library. Questions? Contact —
Donna Jensen during the evening or on weekends at 466-2865 or by cell
phone at 890-3208.

+4++
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Hooper Creek Sewing & Quilting
110 South 56th St.
Lincoln, NE 68510 488-2766

www.hoopercreek.com

Cottons, Flannels, Chenille, Wool
Books & Patterns
Classes
Authorized Pfaff Dealer

'ta-e-oachse.s-ﬁe-ao-aoiitt.-ots-o!to-iooedeactocoic-eeco

$83880E0UPEBVO0RUCEOGOS0BCGBOESE
C0000ANDBRNENSB00GN06I0ONEOROSSOEO
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PATCHWORK LIVES
- April 2, 2004 — April 2006
Museum of Nebraska History
A division of the Nebraska State Historical Society (NSHS)
15t & P Streets (131 Centennial Mall North)
Lincoln, Nebraska
9:00 a.m. — 4:30 p.m. — Tuesday through Friday
1:00 a.m. —4:30 p.m. — Saturday & Sunday
Closed Mondays and All State Holidays (except Arbor Day)

Four rotations of quilts will be available to viewers over a two-year
period, with each rotation featuring 16 quilts.

The lasting legacy of frontier quiltmakers is celebrated in Patchwork
Lives, a quilt exhibition assembled from the collections of the
International Quilt Study Center (IQSC) and the Nebraska State
Historical Society (NSHS). Patchwork Lives provides a unique vision
of the women who established their lives on the Great Plains - raising
families, giving moral and spiritual guidance, working to support the
family in jobs both at home and in professional capacities and
supporting political and social causes. The quilts of Patchwork Lives
provide examples of how women established structure and celebrated
beauty in the midst of enormous and over-whelming change.

For pioneer women and succeeding generations, quilts provided warm
bedding, but also served as a means of self-expression through which
hopes, memories, and beliefs were communicated. Quilts expressed

— personal stories of triumph and loss, announced political views and
acted as triggers for memories of people or events. Patterns were
found in farm magazines, women's magazines and newspapers and
were often shared among family and friends. Yet individual artistry can
be seen in the choice of materials, arrangement of color and skill of
piecing. The resourcefulness and imagination of frontier quiltmakers is
celebrated in Patchwork Lives.

On April 15th, 2004 a Brown Bag lecture by guest curator of Patchwork
Lives, Stephanie Whitson, will be hosted by the NSHS. The lecture is
scheduled for noon in the Blackman Auditorium at the Museum of
Nebraska History, 15th & P Streets in Lincoln, Nebraska. There is no
admission charge. The lecture will also be broadcast on Lincoln
Cablevision, Channel 5, in May. The show will air on Wednesdays at
noon and 8:30 p.m., on Fridays at 5 p.m., and Saturdays at 6 p.m.

For more informaton  contact, Deb  Arenz,  NSHS,
darenz@nshs.state.ne.us, (402) 471-4759 or, Carolyn Ducey, IQSC,
cducey@unl.edu, (402) 472-6301.
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CUDDLE QUILT NEWS

The next Cuddle Quilt workday is
March 5, from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00
p.m., at the Guild's Resource Room
(First United Methodist Church -
50™ & St. Paul Streets). We will be
making quilt kits and sandwiching
quilts. T would encourage any of you
who have some time during that
block of time to come and visit us at
the Resource Room. We have a lot
of fun and it is a great way to make
new friends and help the community
at the same time. In the month of
January, 13 Preamie Quilts, 10 Angel
Quilts, and 27 Cuddle Quilts were
delivered. Thank you for ail of your
faithful stitching.

-Anita Ahrens (328-0063)

MARY CAMPBELL GHORMLEY
READING ROOM

The Guild’s MCG Reading Room
project is the recipient of a
$20,000 endowment from the
estate of Anna Wilhelmina
Johnson, who was a history
teacher at Lincoln High School.

If you were a pupil of Anna’s or
had another connection with this
lady, please contact Sandy
Anderson (483-5496 or, by e-
mail:sandraaaanderson@yahoo.
com).

The MCG Reading Room Project
has raised $37,175.97 to date.




MARCH FRIENDSHIP BLOCK

“TEA PARTY”
8" Finished

Appliqué teapot (use pretty floral print fabric) on a 8 1/2” light background fabric square.

Use a small print or tone-on-tone light color fabric for background square. Used dot on
teapot appliqué pattern to center teapot on background square. To find center of
background square, fold square in half, and then in half again.

-6-




From the LQG President-Elect,

= Marilyn Rembolt...

w It is "that" time of year again when next
year's committee chairmen must be put in

place. If you will be continuing on a current committee
I say "thank you" for your commitment to the activities
of the Lincoln Quilters Guild. If you have not served as
a committee chair, or are new to the Guild, there is no
better way to become involved than to find an area of
activity that interests you and step forward and
volunteer! We all like to be "asked" to serve, but we
are a very large group and it is impossible to always
know your interests. We are an active group and that
means we need many hands helping. Hopefully this
will be the year to give LQG some of your time and
talents. The committees are listed in the Guild's
Yearbook and I (or a previous chairman) would be
happy to explain to you the details of the committee of
interest. Please contact me (ph: 489-8371, or e-mail:
msrembolt@inebraska.com) and let me know where
you would like to serve next year. Thank you!

+4+4

One More Sale - One More Time

In April we will have one more book sale with
the proceeds going toward the Mary Campbell
Ghormely Reading Room.

Our two previous sales have made a profit of $317.00. We have
cleaned up our guild library shelves and many of you have donated
books and magazines to the sales. We have recycled a lot among
our membership because you are great buyers too!

There is still time for you to clean out those unwanted books and
magazines. Anything that deals with fiber arts is welcome. You may
bring your items to the March and April Guild meetings or call one of
us to pick up your items if you have a lot.

We have also had some wonderful books donated to the library
collection and we would be glad to talk to anyone about book
additions. Thank you so much for making this little project a big
success toward the goal of the Reading Room.

Karalene Smith at 477-4788 or, Becky Haynes - 483-7020

Sy

Quilter's Tea

March 20, 2004
1:00 - 3:00 p.m.
" First United Methodist Church
Fellowship Hall
2723 N. 50™ Street - Lincoln, NE
Lecture: "New at the IQSC: The
Jonathan Holstein Collection"

This year’s Quilter's Tea will
feature a lecture discussing the
highlights of the IQSC's latest
addition to the collection, the
Jonathan Holstein Collection, that
includes stunning classic Amish
quilts from Lancaster,
Pennsylvania, dynamic pieced
quilts and the entire group of the
pivotal exhibition, Abstract
Design in American Quilts. This
group was shown at the Whitney
Museum in New York City, in
1971, and is credited with helping
to launch the quilt revival of the
1970's. It also inspired local
quilters to launch their own quilt
events, including an exhibit at the
Sheldon Memorial Art Gallery and
a symposium, Fine Art/Folk Art
held at Wesleyan University in
1977.

The Holstein Collection is an
exciting new collection! Come
learn more about it at the
Quilter's Tea.

+4+4




MINUTES OF THE
LINCOLN QUILTERS GUILD
February 9, 2004 - 7:00 pm
College View Seventh-Day Adventist Church
Lincoln, Nebraska

President Vicky Skuodas welcomed everyone and
introduced Vice President Barb Clement. Barb introduced
guest speaker Lisa Shepard from New Jersey, who spoke
on quilting with African fabrics.

Call to Order: After a 10-minute break, President Vicky
Skuodas called the meeting to order.

Minutes: Sheila Green moved and Lin Gowin-O'Brien
seconded acceptance of the January 12 general meeting
minutes, as printed in the Plain Print. Motion passes
unanimously.

Treasurer’s Report: Cindy Weyers moved and Sandy
Anderson seconded acceptance of the Treasurer's Report
as printed in the Plain Print. Motion passed unanimously.

Announcements: Marilyn Rembolt

Thanks to Refreshment Committee: Dorothy Neill, chair,
Judy Buss, Diane Quitmeyer, Genie Sullivan, Kathy Joseph,
Diana Dreith, Cindy Weyers, Betty Newhouse.

Guests: Fifteen guests were welcomed at tonight's
meeting.

Marilyn informed members that Lou Lessman's husband
died last Friday.

Thank yous: Dr. Patricia Crews sent a letter thanking LQG
members for their gifts to the International Quilt Study
Center at the University of Nebraska-Lincoln.

The Lincoln Crisis Pregnancy Center thanked LQG
members for donated quilts.

Quilt for sale: A quilt dated in the 1890s and appraised for
$1,500 - $2,000 is for sale. If interested, call Chellie Egan at
580-1946.

Memory Book: Melissa Mager, daughter of Linda Mager, is
asking for items for a memory book she's doing, insights on
her mother or examples of how Linda affected us. Send
information to mel8880@hotmail.com or mail to 2406 No.
76t Street, Lincoln, NE 68507.

National Quilt Day: This event is Saturday, March 20.
Five or six people are needed to help with this event. The
Quilter's Tea is planned for 1:00-3:00 pm at the First United
Methodist Church and Carolyn Ducey will be the speaker.
She will discuss the Jonathon Holstein collection.

Ricky Tims Lecture: Cindy Weyers provided information
on having LQG sponsor a two-day Ricky Tims lecture,
possibly in 2005. The Guild would receive a percentage of
the registration fees but would have to provide 17 volunteers
for the event. After discussion, it was decided to send this
back to the Executive Board for further review.

Nominations Committee: Wendy Ray announced that the
slate of LQG officers for 2005 is being developed. She
encouraged members to become part of one of the
committees as a way to get to know more members. The
deadline for giving nominations for the Life Member or Bright
Star awards to Wendy is February 20.

MCG Reading Room: Members can put donations in the
cheese boxes that are circulating.

June 2004 Quilt Show: The hours for the show, to be held
at Lux Middle School, are 10am-8pm on June 11, 10am-
6pm on June 12 and Noon-6pm on June 13. Kim Shelley
has chairs for all committees to plan the show, except for
the committee that will take down quilts after the show. The
committee chairs met last week. Raffle tickets are still
available for sale. A clip board was circulating to sign up for
greeting, white gloving, putting up quilts, and taking them
down at the end. Members were encouraged to donate
items for the auction, set for 2:00pm on June 13. Contact
Kate Laucomer or Martha Lane for your I.D. card.

February Evening Workshop: This group will meet in
Room 2 at the Gere Library at 56! and Normal Boulevard.
Contact Martha Lane at 421-2135 for more information.

Visions Committee: Lois Wilson welcomed new members
and encouraged them to fill out the yellow forms to become
members. Handmade nametags are provided to new
members. Volunteers are needed to conduct mini-
workshops for new members.

University Place Art Center: Joann Bair thanked Sheila
Green, Zita Schneider, Carolyn Meter, Bev Vogel and
Shirley Chaffin for helping at the February 6 reception for
the Michael and Judith James exhibit at the Art Center. She
also thanked the Guild for underwriting some of the cost of
food for the reception.




Fat Quarter Give Away: Rosalind Carr gave fat
quarters to members wearing a Red Dress pin in
recognition of breast cancer awareness: Sheila
Green, Joann Bair, Carolyn Meter, Lois Wilson,
Sandy Anderson, Judy Lane, Becky Hanes and
Cathy Bangsund. Fat quarters were also given to
guests Wendy Gorton, Kate Nickels, Kirby
Jackson and Eleanor Wakeman, and to members
Gwen Frans, Tanna Kinnaman, Gloria Smith, Barb
Clement, Donna Christensen, Lucile Lenz, and
Carroll Dischner.

Cuddle Quilts: Anita Ahrens thanked members
for the 16 cuddle quilts and 17 angel quilts turned
in this month. Jane Grabenstein Chandler and
Barb Burton won flannel fat quarters. The regular
Cuddle Quilt work day is the first Friday of the
month at the Resource Center. Anita noted that
the angel quilts should be 24" square and have
one flannel side for softness.

Mini-Raffle: $77.50 was collected tonight.
Donations came from Cathy Miller, Lorelee Novak,
Sheryl Jonas and Joyce Donlan and were won
respectively by Kathy Jacobson, June Tewes,
Carrie Varner and Kathy Bangsund.

Friendship Blocks: Jean Garvin distributed 6
groups of 8 blocks to: Anita Ahrens, Marsha
Kerner, Judy Edwards, Barb Garten, Mary
Swinton and Rae Jean Zeiglebein.

March Class: Philomena Durcan will conduct a
workshop on “Celtic Interlace.” It will be held on
Tuesday, March 9 from 9 a.m. to Noon at All
Saints Lutheran Church, 8251 Pioneers
Boulevard. The registration form is in the Plain
Print LQG is sharing her with the Omaha Quilt
Guild.

Guest Speakers: Anyone with suggestions on
speakers for next year should contact Cindy
Weyers.

Quilt Auction: Vicky Skuodas challenged
members to think about donating an item for the
quilt show auction, and that small wall hangings
seem to sell the best.

The meeting adjourned to Show and Tell at 9:05
p.m.
Minutes submitted by:
Jeanne Atkinson, LQG Secretary

LQG Treasurer's Report
January 1 - 31, 2004
Sheila Green, 2003-04 LOG Treasurer

Checking Acct. Bal. 12/31/04: ..........cccvvereercrerrerererennns $7,100.40
Inflows:
Checking Interest .........cooovvveiiiiiiiicecen, $ .64
MCG Reading ROOM ......cccvviiciniiinirieees s 345.34
MeMbBErShID. ..o 62.50
Mini QUIES ..o 59.00
Newsletter AdV. .....ccccviiiiiieeicccee e 20.00
Programs & WOrkshops ..........cocceviveenininneninnniniennn, 325.00
Raffle QUIlt.........ccooveveeeeieeeeeeeeeee e, 274.00
Total INFIOWS: ..vvevrreeerreee bbb $1,086.48
Outflows:
AdMINISIration ..., $ 33.01
Community Outreach
Discover Nebraska ........cccccoeuieiiveroiieceeeeeeceees 10.55
LIDIAIY oo 160.42
Meeting ROOM .......ccvvviiiiiccn e 150.00
NEWSIEHET ... 210.51
Programs & WOrkshops ..........ccccvvnininnennenneenn, 612.25
RESOUrCE ROOM ..o 100.00
Total QULFIOWS: ..ot rennenas $1,276.74
Checking Acct. Bal. 1/31/03: ..o $6,910.14
CD Balance: .....cvrnesncsesnssesesenensssssssssssesssssenens $18,001.33
TOtal ASSELS: ..oovicrircrcrccrererre e sees $24,911.47

1ASC

INTERNATIONAL QUILT STUDY CENTER

New IQCS Website and Online Database Address
http://quiltstudy.unl.edu



Wanted:
“QUILTERS NEWSLETTER”
MAGAZINES

We've been in the process of getting our
Quilters Newsletter magazine collection into
binders so they will be easily accessible as
references. This is a wonderful history of
quilt making over the past 35 years and is
doubtful we will be able to repeat its
formation again. The following issues are
needed to complete this project. If you would
like to donate issues to our library collection,
we would gladly accept them. We also would
be delighted to get the binders. Contact
Karalene Smith (477-4788) if you have any
issues you might wish to donate. Thank you
for the help with this project.

1969 — All issues

1970 - All issues

1971 - All issues except March

1972 - Jan., Feb., Mar. & Apr. issues

1973 - Feb. & Mar. issues

1974 - Sep., Nov. & Dec. issues

1975 - Feb., Apr., Aug., Sep., Oct., Nov. & Dec.
issues

1976 - Jan., Feb., Mar., Apr. & May issues
1979 - Jul. issue
1998 - Sep., Nov. & Dec. issues
1999 - Oct. & Nov. issues
2000 - All issues except Jan. & Feb.
2001 - All issues except Jan., Feb. & May issues
2002 - All issues except May.
2003 - All issues
+4+4

Photo Shoppe

For the best pictures possible
301 No. Cotner Bivd ~ 40th & Old Cheney Rd. 5
Lincoln, NE 68505 Lincoln, NE 68516 =

402/466-8218 402/421-3711
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FINE QUILT FABRIC - NOTIONS * GIFTS |

Over 15,000 Bolts

9
BRIGHTON JEWELRY
BAGS / BELTS / ACCESSORIES

CANsz)LES
VERA BRADLEY BAGS
CRABTREEZ& EVELYN
FINE SHINA

QUILTING SUPPLIES
BOOKS / PATTERNS / NOTIONS
4

Bus tours welcome. Call for reservations.

101 N. Main Street « McPherson, KS
¥ 620 241-5257 < TollFree:1-866-QUILTER
—— R www thebuttonhole.net

—
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| March 9, 2004 LQG Class Registration
: Registration Deadline: February 27, 2004

| Who/What: Philomena Durcan, “Celtic Interlace"”

: Date/Time/Cost:  Tuesday, March 9, 9 a.m. to Noon. $25.00

I Location: All Saints Lutheran Church, 8251 Pioneers

1 Your Name:
Your Address:
1 Your Phone #: Daytime Night

Send check payable to LQG, completed form and SASE to:
Barbara Clement, 4445 Sherman Street, Lincoln, NE 68506
*The materials fee is paid to Lisa the day of the class.

LT
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April 13,2004 LQG Class Registration
Registration Deadline: March 30, 2004

Who/What: Philomena Durcan, "Luscious Little Landscapes”
Date/Time/Cost: Tuesday, April 13,9 a.m. to 4 p.m. $30.00/per person
Location: All Saints Lutheran Church, 8251 Pioneers

Your Name:

Your Address:

Your Phone #: Daytime Night

Send check payable to LQG, completed form and SASE to:
Barbara Clement, 4445 Sherman Street, Lincoln, NE 68506

D .
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Notiag sews s Asermia wosios. — EVERYTHING FOR YOUR SEWING STUDIO
BERN I NA ® Bernina Sewing & Embroldery Machines & Sergers
< B L4 Over 26 different types of thread for qullting,
embroldery, serging & more.
® ' Hom Sewing Cabinets
L] frons, thread racks, machine qullting supplies
L Embroldery software & machine embroidery supplles
® Grace machine quilter
¥ - LOPER’'S
BERNI.NA sewing Studio Sewing & Embroidery Workroom
1501 Pine Lake, #12 311 Court
Lincoln, NE 4024233108 g, yice NE  402-223-3108
Next to RickRack Fabrics A
@onoferfu[ /czgrz'c, fn'enc/[y service, www.berninabuzz.com

and the convenience of shopping %Rl CKI‘ aCK Fabpc SHOP%

al bome in your jammies!
Stop by for Fat Quarter Friday-2nd

Ursif us at '
> ~ Fri. every month Fat Quarters $1.00.
waw. quilledbitly. com Limir 10, Free Demo Fridays-4th Fri,
o call 08200292 every montf. Come and enjoy,

1501 Pove LK Rd #13 LINcON, NE 68512 402-423-7227
HES. Mon 10-5:30 Tyes 10-800 Wed-§at 10-50




